
 
       

 
Graeme Parker  

Residing in Motorhome 
Reg J243 ENN 

 
        Tel: 07783 631527  

 
The Mayor of Huntingdon and his Deputy 
Councillors Phil Pearce and Karl Brockett 
Town Hall 
Market Hill 
Huntingdon PE29 3PJ                     June 2024 
 

Dear Councillors Phil Pearce and Karl Brocket  
 

Ref: Establishing Los Angeles Embassy to Significant Religious Object  
 

This seventh correspondence intended for the Mayor of Huntingdon (previous letters USB pen drive <Letters 
of Introduction/British Government>) being shared with:- 
 

Huntingdon Conservative Association and letters intended for:- 
 

 Mr Donald Trump and Mayor of New York City  

 Foreign Secretary Lord David Cameron 

 Home Secretary James Cleverly 

 Huntingdon MP Jonathon Djangoly and former PM John Major 

 Newquay Jobcentre Work Coach 
 

And also presentations intended for:- 
 

 The Church of England c/o Huntingdon Vicar John Randall 

 Cambridgeshire Chief Constable Nick Dean 

 The Scottish National Party and Chinese Consul of Edinburgh 

 Leeds University Vice-Chancellor Professor Hai-Sui 

 Cromwell Museum Huntingdon 

 Brazilian Aeronautical Commission in Europe BACE 
 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
Graeme Parker                   E-mail : SashaSanchez69@outlook.com 

mailto:SashaSanchez69@outlook.com

